Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
October 3, 2017 
Re:
New Job Description – “Food Service Generalist” 
The on-going growth of the Boone County School District requires that we continually evaluate staffing needs within all support areas. For Human Resources and Food Services our focus continues to be on expeditious and efficient operations that are responsive to school and departmental needs in a timely professional manner. With three (3) more cafeterias coming on line over the next three (3) years, it is incumbent that we analyze current staffing levels and processes to assure that we can meet the staffing and nutrition needs of these facilities.
To that end, the Food Services and Human Resources’ Departments have collaborated to determine the best means of support going forward. This effort has resulted in a recommendation for a new, shared position, “Food Service Generalist”. This position will serve as both a dedicated hiring generalist and a Food Services’ support generalist, with both responsibilities focused on the providing full operational support to our child nutrition programs throughout the District.

Consistent with all other generalist positions the “Food Service Generalist” will be a an hourly position paid at the Grade 9 level of the Classified Salary Schedule  

Human Resources recommends approval of this position as proposed.    
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